
 Weekly Update Mar. 25 - 29, 2024  

(It’s Spring, but still feels like Winter!) 

School Updates 

Please ensure you go to the EK website, as well as the HWDSB website, and hit the “Subscribe” button 

so that you will receive notices as they are posted. 

 

Kindergarten Registration  

Registration is open on-line for kindergarten registration.  Children born in 2019 are eligible to enroll 

for JK starting in September.  Students that are currently in JK do not have to re-register for SK. 

If you know any families that have school age children, please also encourage them to register as soon 

as possible, so that we will have accurate numbers for the Fall. 

 

Parking / Stopping on Sidewalks  

We have had many calls from concerned parents and neighbours about people parking on the 

sidewalks while dropping off / picking up students.  This is extremely dangerous, and is a safety risk 

to all.  If there is no parking available, simply park further away, and walk to and from the school.  

Parking enforcement will be monitoring this for the next while. 

Pizza Day - Reminders   

Upcoming pizza days Apr. 12th., May 10th. Jun. 14th. Forms are in the School Office. 

Popcorn  

We will be selling Kernels popcorn!  Flyers with all of the information have been sent home with 

students.  Should you have any questions, please feel free to call the school.  Just a reminder that 

there will be no late orders accepted, and there will be no same day sales. 

Extra Clothes   

With the winter weather here, you may want to consider putting extra socks, mitts etc. in your child’s 

backpack.  These items tend to get wet during outdoor time, and we want to ensure students are 

comfortable while in class. 
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Lost & Found      

We have laid out all of the lost and found again for classes to walk by and check.  Once again, we have 

a HUGE pile of items that have not been claimed.  We are asking all parents to label coats, hats, 

mitts, etc. with the first and last name of students so that we are able to return lost and found 

items to the owner.  Any items not claimed this week will once again be donated to charity. 

 

Playground Supervision Hours 

Playground supervision begins at 8:35am.  Students are not to be on the playground prior to that 

time.  Playground supervision ends at 3:25pm. 
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